
Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project 04/19 Updates 

This is a dedicated ‘Project Updates’ section for the Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project (04/19).  

Regular updates regarding the progress of the project will be provided here.     

18/11/2022 

Sanctuary Lakes Resort Services (SLRS) released an update to Lot Owners and Residents regarding the 

Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project (04/19) on 26th October 2022.  The update informed that 

on 1st August 2022, the SLRS Board voted to re-commence ‘Phase 1’ of the Project, as it was put on 

hold back in March 2020 due to COVID-19. 

The Project would re-start by: 

• Reviewing the options and uses originally suggested together with costings  
o Are the same things important to the community? 

 

• Refining the engagement model and community consultation process 
o Introducing an evidence based Deliberative Engagement Approach facilitated by an 

independent engagement consultant.  
 

SLRS would be recommencing consultation with Lot Owners therefore invited Lot Owners to express 

their interest in the exciting opportunity to join a Community Panel who will explore potential 

opportunities for the Waterfront Buildings revitalisation.  Revitalisation and change would ensure that 

the Waterfront Building was a great destination, represented the lifestyle that the resort offers and 

meets the needs of the Sanctuary Lakes community now and into the future. 

The EOI closed at 11:59PM Sunday 6th November 2022 and a Community Panel of 26 individuals were 

randomly selected by our independent engagement consultants Capire, on 8th November 2022.  To the 

best of its ability, the Community Panel represent the diversity of the Sanctuary Lakes community.   

The Community Panel were provided with a Welcome Pack on 11th November 2022, in readiness for 

the first in-person workshop. 

THE FIRST COMMUNITY PANEL SESSION WAS HELD THURSDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2022 

This successful introductory session: 

• Helped the Panel get familiar with the project history, the team and each other 

• Introduced the participants to their role, purpose and outcomes of the sessions 

• Presented key information on the Waterfront Building Redevelopment project 

Session 2 takes place on 24th November 2022 and will focus on the Community Panel finalising the 

assessment criteria and exploring the options.   

For all project enquiries, please email: communications@sanctuarylakes.com.au. 
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